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In reply refer to: P-2589 

 
        December 14, 2016 
 
Mr. Paul A. Kitti 
Executive Director 
Marquette Board of Light and Power 
2200 Wright Street 
Marquette, Michigan 49855-1398 
 
Re: Schedule Extension Request – Supporting Technical Information Documents  
         Forestville and Tourist Park Developments 

Marquette Hydroelectric Project (FERC Nos. P-2589-01 and P-2589-03) 
 
Dear Mr. Kitti: 
 

We have reviewed your schedule extension request for submittal of the updates to 
the Supporting Technical Information Documents (STID) for both the Forestville and 
Tourist Park Developments of your Marquette Hydroelectric Project submitted with your 
November 30, 2016 letter.  The STID updates correspond to the recommendations made 
by the Independent Consultant in the Seventh and Third Part 12D Consultant Safety 
Inspection Reports for the Forestville and Tourist Park Developments respectively.  You 
propose to submit the STID for Tourist Park by July 30, 2017 and the STID for 
Forestville by December 31, 2017.  Your request for an extension of time is granted.   

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Mr. David Olson at 312.596.4464 

(david.olson@ferc.gov) or me at 312.596.4430. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
        John A. Zygaj, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 
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